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Notes of the Area Forum North Meeting held at  
Shuttington and Alvecote Village Hall 

on Thursday, 23 February 2017 
 

 
Present: 
Councillor Morson in the Chair, Councillors Humphreys and County Councillor 
Parsons. 
 
In Attendance: 
Amanda Tonks - North Warwickshire Borough Council, PC Kim Stafford, PCSOs 
Simeon Hodson and Mo Yoqub  – Warwickshire Police, Geoff Taylor – Baddesley 
Parish Council, Jean Ball, Dave Butcher, Joan Daniels and Richard Meredith – 
Polesworth Parish Council, Mark Doggett, Bill Whitmore and John Winter – Dordon 
Parish Council, Alan Andrews, Mike Smith and Penny Smith – Shuttington Parish 
Council, Dave Hanratty – Dordon Resident, Steve Exley – Polesworth Resident, K 
Kovach – Shuttington Resident, Derek Tattersall and Judith Tattersall – Alvecote 
Residents, Colin Cartwright – Austrey Neighbourhood Watch. 

 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Davey, Hanratty and Wright. 
 
 

1 Matters Arising from the Notes of the Meeting held on 2 June 2016 
Councillor Humphreys confirmed that the Local Plan was out for consultation 
until 31 March 2017, and that further consultation would be carried out on any 
amendments. 
 
A general discussion ensued on the impact that additional housing would 
have on the area. 

 
2 Safer Neighbourhoods 

As part of the Safer Neighbourhoods update the following three priorities were 
agreed: 

 Fly-tipping in North Warwickshire; 
 Speeding in Baddesley; and  
 HGV’s in Shuttington. 

 
3 Presentation on Cyber Crime Prevention – Protecting Individuals and 

Families 
Due to Alex Gloster, Cyber Crime Advisor, WCC not being able to attend, this 
item was deferred to a future meeting. 
 
It was noted that Hartshill Neighbourhood Watch were hosting a Cyber Crime 
event in March and that members of the public were welcome to attend. 
 

4 Future Meeting Dates 
Thursday, 1 June 2017 – St Nicholas Baddesley Ensor Church and 
Community Hall. 

 


